DEAR USMNEWS.NET

Dear usmnews.net,

Thought you might have missed a report from the Pensacola News Journal. (Former Dean
Martha Saunders returns to UWF as Provost). Sounds like she doesn’t have too much
enthusiasm for Hattiesburg or Southern Miss. On the other hand, doesn’t it make the faculty
[at USM] and citizens of Hattiesburg feel really good to discover that Southern Miss was just a
way station while she looked for a way to get home to Pensacola? I’'m sure all of you are
grateful that Dr. Saunders was finally able to escape Southern Miss and go home.

Name withheld


http://www.pnj.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=2013301070017

